
APPENDIX G 
 
Project 22 Report (W&H Pacific, June 2005) 
 
This appendix includes the report and appendixes prepared in June 2005 by consulting firm 
W&H Pacific for the County, titled “Project 22: Hwy 22/51 Interchange Implementation 
Strategy.”.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 






























































